
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Wednesday, 24th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have a new school dinner menu launching after the  Easter holiday break for the 

summer term. As always, it aims to provide the children with a balanced, healthy and 

tasty daily selection of meals. You can see the menu by clicking here.  

 

For those children not currently eating school dinners, we’d like to encourage you to try 

them in the coming term. We believe the dinners are good value, as well as a 

guaranteed way to ensure the children are eating healthy, nutritious food. Our caterers, 

Pabulum, use fresh ingredients, and even make their own fresh bread and yoghurt on 

site.  

 

If you would like your child to eat school dinners next term, you can make arrangements 

for this via our school office admin@shsharingey.co.uk. All dinners cost  £2.40 and need 

to be paid for in advance via our online payment system ParentPay. Children in the 

Infant School do not have to pay for their for dinners, but please do let the office know 

if you wish to change to school dinners.  

 

If you have a child in the Junior School and feel you may be entitled to Free School 

Meals, our office team can help you with this.  

 

If you are choosing to send your child in with a packed lunch, we expect all lunches to be 

healthy and balanced. You can find out more about our expectations by clicking here to 

read our Packed Lunch Policy.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 
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